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Comments: Commercial logging in the South Redbird area of Daniel Boone National Forest is completely

unacceptable.  Please do not go forward with your current plans, which will damage old-growth forest, create

erosion, damage wildlife habitats, and have other negative outcomes that will stay with us for decades to come.

Please cooperate closely with local groups like Kentucky Heartwood to come up with a workable plan that is

respectful to the forest ecology and the citizens who enjoy visiting.  


